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Mr. Kermit Gearg
RFD # 2
Walnutport, Penn.

Dear Sir:

January 11, 1949

I appreciate your report on receiving this station
January 2, 1949, and am glad to confirm your report as
absolutely correct.

We are now operating on a power of 250 watts, however
we are authorized at the present to increase power to 1000
watts. This will be done as soon as the kilowatt transmitter
can be installed. And believed to be completed some time in

February.

Again may I express my sincerest thanks for your very
nice letter & report.

Sincerely,

ale,ee.t
Howard S. Cal well
Chief Engineer
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